
The Winant fellowship program was established 
at the University of New Hampshire in 1982 in 
memory of the late New Hampshire Governor 
John G. Winant to encourage the professional 
development of undergraduates with a strong 
commitment to public service.

   The Governor John G. Winant 

Fellowship funds several fellow-

ships of $5,000 each year to work with 

a New Hampshire nonprofit organization, 

state agency, or local government agency.  

If you are looking to start a career in public  

service, go to carsey.unh.edu/winant to find how you 

could become a Winant Fellow.

Are you a UNH undergrad 
and a New Hampshire 
resident who wants to  
make a difference? 

Spend your summer impacting 
your community, funded by a Carsey 
School of Public Policy fellowship!

Applications 
are due  
April
15th

THE WINANT FELLOWSHIP
Carsey School of Public Policy

As part of her 
Winant fellowship, 
Dana DeMore 
developed a 
program for clients 
participating in 
recreational therapy 
services and an 
outdoor rock 
climbing program. 

http://carsey.unh.edu/winant

